
          

           

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

WHOLE SCHOOL DATES – Poster 

at the end of the newsletter 

5.12.24 – Y2 Sewing 

Parent/Carer Event (Info on 

Seesaw) 

12.12.24 & 13.12.24 – Reception 

Nativity (Tickets and timings 

nearer the time) 

16th, 17th & 18th December – 

Carol Concerts (check emails 

for info) 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 01253 761022/01253 763601 

The Office is open 8.30am – 4.30pm 

 Stanley Website 

 Synergy Website 

 Office Email Address 

 Facebook Page 

Instagram Page 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

FRIDAY 29TH NOVEMBER 2024 

GATES 

A big thank you for all your support this week with the gate 

access! We will continue to update you. We apologise for any 

inconvenience. 

 

DANCE FESTIVAL 

We are so so proud of everyone who performed at ‘Dance 

Festival’ on Wednesday night! Thank you for all your support 

throughout the night and the weeks leading up to their 

OUTSTANDING performance. 

 

SPORTING EVENTS 

This week we have taken part in a few sporting events: 

Boys Football – We won 2-1 against Armfield! 

Girls Football – We won 2, lost 2 and came joint 2nd overall! 

Athletics – We came 3rd out of 12! 

As always, we are so proud of Stanley! 

 

CAROL CONCERTS TIMINGS 

Please check your emails for information on our Christmas 

Carol concerts.  

 

RAFFLES 

Please check our socials for information on our raffles, details 

will be also sent via email shortly.  

If you are a local business and you feel you could help in any 

way, please get in touch with us! As a thank you, your 

generosity will be posted on our social media! 
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REMINDERS 
- Please can we remind parents 

NOT to send ANY TYPE OF 

NUTS/FOOD INCLUDING NUTS into 

school. 

- Please can we remind parents 

NOT to send sweets or chocolate 

bars into school with their child 

for snacktimes/lunchtimes. 

- Due to the children having no 

access to water fountains, please 

make sure your child brings a 

drink of water to school – NO 

FIZZY DRINKS. 

- Our school has a strict ‘No 

Smoking/Vaping’ policy. Please 

can we remind parents NOT TO 

SMOKE OR VAPE on our grounds. 

- Please remember, if your child 

has had a case of sickness or 

diarrhoea, our policy is to stay off 

for 48 hours since the last 

episode. 

- To report an absence – please 

call 01253 761022 and select 

‘Option 1’. Please also let us 

know in advance of any 

appointments/reasons for 

collecting your child early. 

- If your child requires medicine 

to be given in school please 

email us with the following 

details: 

1. Name of child and class 

2. Name of medicine 

3. Dose 

4. Time to be given 

5. Dates to be given 

ALL MEDICINE SHOULD BE 

BROUGHT TO AND COLLECTED 

FROM THE OFFICE BY AN ADULT. 

 

 

YEAR 5 TRIP 

Year 5 had a fantastic day at the Judges Lodgings in 

Lancaster. They spent the day as Victorian children, learning 

about and playing with Victorian toys, having a lesson in a 

school room and working in a kitchen. They even learnt how 

to set the table for a Victorian dinner. 

 



DATES 

 

🎄Elf ‘Run’ in support of Brian House Children’s Hospice❤️More info to follow! 

🍴Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumpers – Info sent via email for Christmas Dinner – 

Bookings now closed. 

 🎅Christmas Jumpers - Wear your best Christmas Jumper every day on the last week 

before Christmas Half Term! 

 🎶Carol Concerts - Information on timings to follow!  

 🎁Christmas Parties - Non-Uniform for your child on their party day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SOCIAL MEDIA PAGES 

We have expanded our social media onto Instagram. Please follow us - 

@stanleyprimarybpl 

Please also continue to like our Facebook Page if you haven’t already! 

We also want to hear from YOU! Ultimately, you’re the ones viewing our posts so we 

want to make it fun. We want your ideas on content – maybe it’s a ‘Day in the life of a 

Year 2’ or maybe it’s a preview into what our lunchtimes are like – we want ALL the 

ideas! 

Email us with your thoughts…. 

 

PMHW DROP INS 

 

 

Operation Encompass now operates throughout Lancashire police force. It helps police and schools work 

together to provide emotional and practical help to children. The system ensures that when police are 

called to an incident of domestic abuse, where there are children in the household who have 

experienced the domestic incident, the police will inform the school (Miss Manson) before the child or 

children arrive the following day. This ensures that the school has up to date relevant information about the 

child’s circumstances and can enable support to be given to the child 


